[Funding facts offered below. Feel free to customize. Remove all bracketed info before printing!]
Dear New Jersey State Leader:

[Introduce yourself, identifying your role as a teacher, parent, student, etc.] 1 represent [what
group? Ex. 600 staff members, 4000 students, over 8000 parents, more than 28,000 community
members] in Lacey Township. Because of school funding cuts from Senate Bill S2, [briefly state
how this will impact you/your family/community. Example: I may lose my job, I will see fewer
educational opportunities, my property values will likely fall...].

While our leaders in Trenton assured us that the funding formula and Bill S2 would not create
any “losers,” both are, in fact, being wielded to dismantle schools around the state. In this
coming year positions in our school district will be eliminated, instructional supplies will be
reduced, and important curriculum updates cannot be made. If state aid reductions continue as
planned, they will total over $4.8 million cumulatively, requiring continued cuts in programs and
staff. The impact will change not only our schools but our school community for generations to
come.

The Lacey Township School District has an exemplary record of fiscal responsibility. The
funding formula and S2 are pitting district against district and student against student. Worst of
all, the formula is based on false numbers and miscalculations.

As a member of the NJ legislature, you have the power to do the right thing. You inherited a
formula that even your own comptroller said was flawed from the beginning. By taking
immediate action you will support all children in the state and prevent a legacy of irreparably
harming real lives and communities. Please freeze all budget cuts for the coming school year
so we can all survive to work this out another day. The Lacey Township School District staff and
students, and the future of my community and its families are in your hands.

Sincerely,



